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Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: CPH 43D RFC - September 2025

 

From: Premakumar, Rajeev K <raj.premakumar@dhhs.nc.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2025 1:31 PM 
To: Ascher, Seth M <seth.ascher@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: RE: CPH 43D RFC - September 2025 
 
Hello Seth, 
 
Upon review from our team, we believe we will take you up on your offer to recommend that review of these rules 
be extended to the October meeting. We are moving to a new headquarters and this week will be difficult for us to 
coordinate. We do have some clarifying questions that we’d like to ask well, so extended the review seems 
prudent. 
 
When is the deadline for you to receive the revisions of these rules for the October meeting? 
 
Thank you and look forward to working with you on these! 
 
Raj 
 
Rajeev K. Premakumar 
Deputy General Counsel 
Office of General Counsel 
NC Department of Health and Human Services 
 
Office: 919-855-4800 
Mobile: 984-800-1117 (primary) 
Raj.Premakumar@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
 
 


